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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


President - Bill Stipinovich		 1st Vice President - Bruce Iwafuchi	 	 2nd Vice President - Dan Yee

Secretary - Alan Layug	 	 Treasurer - Donna Kimura	 	 	 Membership Chair - Sarah Fedaie


October 1, 2021 

October 7, 2021	 	 Board/General Meeting - 6:30 pm by zoom hosted by Secretary

	 	 	 	 Lion Alan Layug.  Lion Alan will send out the link to the members

	 	 	 	 to join the meeting.


October 16, 2021	 	 Lion members who would like to volunteer at the SF-Marin Food

	 	 	 	 Bank (Illinois Warehouse, 1050 Marin St, SF) should sign up ASAP

	 	 	 	 with Lion Luisa Valera (LSValera58@gmail.com).  Slots are limited.

	 	 	 	 This is a District 4-C4 sponsored and coordinated event.


October 31, 2021	 	 White Cane Day “Shaking of the Can” will be held by the club in

	 	 	 	 Japantown, 10:00 am to 3:00 pm.  Members - please come and

	 	 	 	 join us in this annual important day for Lions Clubs.  Please

	 	 	 	 contact President Lion Bill for more information.  If you cannot

	 	 	 	 make it, send a contribution by check made out to Nikkei Lions

	 	 	 	 Club to Lion Bill (71 Yacht Lane, Daly City 94014).  Our efforts to

	 	 	 	 raise funds on this day will go to the Lions Eye Foundation.


November 4, 2021	 	 Board/General Meeting - more information will follow.  Please

	 	 	 	 mark the date on your calendar.


November 13, 2021	 	 District 4C4 Cabinet meeting.  Specific information on time, place

	 	 	 	 and location to follow.


November 17, 2021	 	 San Francisco Coordinating Council of Lions Clubs meeting.

	 	 	 	 Specific information to follow.


December 2, 2021	 	 Board/General Meeting - specific information to follow.


2022 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST:  The 2022 Student Speaker Contest will have as its topic 
to be be presented by high school students is “How Can Kindness Reunite Our Country”.  Our 
club contest will be held in February, 2022 with details to come.  This year the California MD4 
contest will be held in June, 2022 in the San Jose area.


LION TED SATO:  It is with regret to notify club members that Ted Sato, a Past President 
(1986-1987), passed away this past Spring.  Condolences to Mrs. Terry Sato and Sato family. 


2021-2022 DUES REMINDER:  Members are respectfully reminded to pay your annual dues.  
Our dues are $100 annually or if you are paying every quarter, it is $25.  Mail it to Lion Donna 
Kimura, our Treasurer.  Thanks so very much for supporting the Nikkei Lions Club.  Let me 
know if you have any questions on any past dues you may owe (510-471-7324 - leave a 
message- or yshiraba@gmail.com).


District Governor - August Dr. Jun Valera	 	 	 1st Vice Governor - John Hui

2nd Vice Governor - Kevin Guess	 	 	 	 Region 2 Zone 2 Chair - Yolanda Stern
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